
 

 
From: S J R   
Sent: February-04-20 1:51 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Request to appear as Delegation 24 Feb

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Dear Office of the City Clerk:

I am writing to request an opportunity to appear before Council as a delegation on 
Monday 24 February.  I will be addressing the issue of the enforcement of the City's 
sign bylaw in the context of the recent federal election.
I can be reached at this mailing address:

Svend Robinson 
PO Box 28546 
Willingdon Heights PO
Burnaby,  BC V5C 2H0

However,  kindly communicate with me by email, at   or by phone at 
.  I will not require any audio visual support,  and understand I will have a 

maximum of 10 minutes for my presentation.
Please confirm soonest.
Thank you

Svend Robinson

DELEGATION
2020 FEBRUARY 24

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Corporate Services
Dir. Public Safety & Community Services
Dir. Engineering


